
Date:
Dear Ms 

Re: Elective Placement for BSc Student Midwives, 

University College Cork Monday 25 April 2011 to Friday 29 April  2011
I would like to confirm that an elective placement of one week has been arranged for  ------------------ who is in the third year of her BSc Midwifery Programme, University College Cork.  The students attend the Cork University Maternity Hospital, and other Health Care Services in the Health Service Executive South for their clinical placements.

The aim of the elective placement is to gain an educational and professional insight into an area relevant to pregnancy and childbirth.  With your permission this student will attend your unit with their own predetermined learning outcomes to be achieved.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me and I will be happy to deal with your queries.  In our experience this is a very worthwhile placement for students and we are grateful that you will consider facilitating them.

Yours sincerely

_______________

Ms Agnes Phelan

Lecturer

Catherine McAuley School of Nursing and Midwifery

Brookfield Health Sciences Complex 

University College Cork

Co Cork

021 4901646

agnes.phelan@ucc.ie 

PAGE  

